
Dear Families  

 

Welcome back to Term 4. 
 
I hope you all had an enjoyable and restful break. Itõs 
great to see the kids happy to be back and in routine 
again. There have been lots of smiles as Iõve gone   
into classrooms and around the school grounds.    
 
Over the holidays, we had the re-surfacing of part of 
the playground completed. This was done in a        
rubberised material that has had the effect of 
smoothing out all of the pot holes, making the ground 
softer and allowing water to run away and not puddle 
up. The results are great and it looks much more    
attractive. 
 
The school review is complete and the report has 
been sent to the school. This will be presented to 
both staff and School Council prior to information 
coming out to the school community. Our next steps 
in this process are to establish our School Vision, 
complete the new Strategic Plan for the next four 
years and complete the Annual Implementation Plan, 
based on the Strategic Plan, for 2020. Start thinking 
about what you see as important for our vision of the 
school as I will be seeking your input into it prior to 
our Strategic Plan being completed. 
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IMPORTANT REMINDER: 
 

Thursday 31 October  

Assembly & Silent Parent    
Morning Tea 

 

Friday 1 November 

Melbourne Cup Whole School 
Event 

 

Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th  

November 

School Closed 
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